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To: Vining, Krista
Cc:  Cuttell, Patty
Subject: [External Email] Request to be added to the next Western Common Advisory Committee Agenda
Date: Monday, January 10, 2022 7:57:53 AM

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

﻿
Good morning, Krista:

I have been retained by the owners of the property known as The Drysdale Bog.  This property is
approximately 304 acres in area.

I, along with my colleague Greg Zwicker would like an opportunity to make a short presentation to
the committee, to outline a proposal which will increase the area of the Western Common, offer an
additional access and trail head and protect the Drysdale Bog in perpetuity.  It will also entail
rezoning 70 acres of these lands to relocate a local business.

We will not be soliciting support for this project from the committee.  This would be a professional
courtesy to ensure the committee is aware of what is being planned. 

Could you please let me know if we are permitted to make a presentation?

Thank you, Krista,

Stephen

Stephen Adams Consulting Services Inc.

Middle Sackville, N.S.

902-497-8818
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